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Dear Parent/Carer, 
We had a wonderful first day back at school yesterday. The children 
came back ready to tackle their learning.  We hope you enjoyed the 
Easter break with them.  
As ever, it is a jam-packed term with many lovely activities and 
learning experiences.  
Thank you for your ongoing support and the excellent attendance on 
the first day back.  

Have a great week.  

Tuesday 18th April  

Here are some of our key dates for April. 
Additional letters for key events highlighted in yellow will also be sent to parents with more 
information detailing the events.  
If you have any questions about any events, please talk to your child’s class teacher.   
You can also always ask for more information from our Office team by calling us on 01252 322 156 
or emailing office@talaverajunior.co.uk. 

Year 3 Art Day 

Last half term, year 3 learnt 
about the abstract art of Piet 
Mondrian. They spent the day 
learning about how he used shape 
and colour to represent nature 
around him. We were blown away 
by their final outcomes. 
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This half-term, we have two bank holidays to look forward to! The Early 
May Bank Holiday (Monday 1st May) first originated as a Roman 
festival celebrating the beginning of the summer season. As time 
went by, the Early May bank holiday became a day to campaign for 
and honour the rights of workers.  
The second bank holiday is to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles 
III (Monday 8th May). 
 

Please be aware that school will be closed on both of these bank holidays.  

To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles children have been learning about the role of a 
monarch and the responsibilities they have during their reign. Children looked at the symbolism of 
important artifacts within our royal family and had a go at creating a new portrait in a range of 
artistic styles. Their work was fantastic!  

Fiction book recommendation April 
2023! 

Seventeen-year-old Aisha hasn't seen her 
sister June for two years. And now that a 
calamity is about to end the world in nine 
months' time, she and her mother decide 
that it's time to track her down and mend 
the hurts of the past. Along with Aisha's 
boyfriend, Walter and his parents (and 
Fleabag the stray cat), the group take a road trip through 
Malaysia in a wildly decorated campervan - to put the past 
to rest, to come to terms with the present, and to hope for 
the future.  

Picture book 
recommendation April 
2023! 
Wonder Mammoth! This 
positive, encouraging 
picture book teaches young 
readers that perhaps the 
bravest act a person (or 
mammoth!) can do is ask for 
help. 
Gretel the Wonder Mammoth is a perfect 
bedtime read for fans of Rob Biddulph, Rachel 
Bright and Jim Field.  


